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17th September 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We are delighted to tell you that Whitwell Primary School have secured places at Chester Lodge Hotel on 

the Isle of Wight from 22nd to 26th June 2026 for which you have already paid a £5 reservation fee. For 

those of you who wish to secure a place and have not done so already please contact school.  

The Isle of Wight Experience is a firmly established business with an excellent working relationship with 

educational school trips. 

The residential/educational school trip to the Isle of Wight includes: 

• Coach transport for our school’s trip, (coaches fitted with seatbelts), to and from the Isle of Wight 

from school 

• Ferry crossings to and from the Isle of Wight 

• All field studies, trips including entrance fees and workshops 

• A selected hotel for our school trip that meets our school’s requirements 

• Full board accommodation for the duration of our school trip to the Isle of Wight with packed lunch 

The current cost of the trip is £456 per child.  This is dependent on fund raising being held by parents.  

Depending on what is raised the cost will be reduced for each pupil who goes on the trip.   

If your child receives Pupil Premium, then the cost will again be subsidised.  Please note that a deposit of 

£50 is now due.  Please send cash in a sealed envelope with your child’s name on or pay online with our 

SCOPAY app. (This option is preferred) This deposit needs to be paid by 7th November.   

Your deposit of £50 is non-refundable unless it can be passed on to another person.   

The second £100 instalment will be due by 19th December 2025.  

The remainder will need to be paid no later than 27th March 2026. 

Of course, you are able to log into your account and pay at any time and also pay cash in at any time as 

long as these deadlines are met.  

Please contact us if you need any more information.  

 

S Tomlinson   S Froggatt 

Headteacher   Business Officer 

 

 


